
FS1 Timetable Week Commencing 11/01/2021 

 Monday 11th January Tuesday 12th January Wednesday 13th January Thursday 14th January Friday 15th January 
 
Session 1 

 
Book of the week 
Teacher Video- sharing 
the story Stick Man. 
 
Challenge 
Questions linked to the 
story. 
Can you make your 
own Stick Man family? 
Can you complete the 
Stick Man activities? 

 
Maths 
Teacher Video Tutorial- 
The Number 5. 
 
Challenge 
Can you collect 5 
objects independently 
from around your 
home? 
How many objects do 
you have if you add 
one more? 
Can you find the 
numeral ‘5’ within 
your local 
environment? 
 

 
RE 
Teacher Video Tutorial- 
Getting to know Jesus – 
The story of how Jesus 
showed his friends how 
to welcome children. 
 
Challenge 
To discuss the questions 
at the end of the tutorial.  
Can you draw a sad face, 
to represent how the 
children in the story felt? 
 
 

 
Phonics 
Teacher Video Tutorial- 
Exploring sounds. 
 
Challenge 
What can you hear 
outside? 
To play ‘I spy’. 
Can you create loud, 
quiet, slow and fast 
sounds? 
 

 
Maths and Technology 
Teacher Video Tutorial- 
Size. 
 
Challenge 
Can you order three 
sticks by size? 
Can you take 
photographs of 
objects that are longer 
than a stick? 

 
Session 2 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Phonics 
Teacher Video Tutorial- 
Introduce ‘s’. 
 
Challenge 
Can you sort the 
objects by their initial 
sound? 
Can you draw three 
objects that start with 
a ‘s’ sound? 

  
Knowledge and 
Understanding of the 
world 
The signs of winter. 
 
Challenge 
How many signs of 
winter can you find in 
your local area? 
Can you find the 
different seasons in 
the Stick Man story? 
 

 
Physical Development 
Making dough. 
 
Challenge  
Can you make your own 
dough? 
Can you join in with the 
dough disco video? 
Can you make a Stick Man 
family? 

 
Mark making  
To write your name. 
 
 
Challenge 
Can you place the 
letters in the correct 
order to make your 
name? 
Can you write your 
name? 
To paint or draw the 
stick man and write 
your name on your 
work.  
 

 
Book of the week 
Teacher Video- Sharing 
a winter story. 
 
Challenge 
To discover what 
happens to water 
outside on a cold day.   

 
Afternoons  

 
Please use your afternoons and evenings to share stories, play games and enjoy your time together.  
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